

General Business Meeting November 3rd, 2021

I. MOTION TO START MEETING

- A. **Motion to Start:** Jesse Munroe, Ultimate
- B. **Second:** Jasmyn Wilkinson, 2023 REP
- C. **Call:** Vanessa Symonick, AMS
- D. *All agreed to start the meeting. Meeting started all at 8:01*

II. ATTENDANCE

- A. **ABSENT**
 - 1. *Outing*

III. APPROVAL OF LAST MEETING'S MINUTES

- A. **Motion to approve Last Meetings Minutes**
 - 1. **Motion:** Teegan Lapan, CAB
 - 2. **Second:** David Pardy, Gaming
 - 3. **Call:** Jesse Monroe, Ultimate
 - a) **All in favor**

IV. STUDENT BODY COMMENTS

- A. **Gill Macdonald, President**
 - 1. Thank you to the Halloweek Committee

V. REPORTS AND PRESENTATIONS

- A. **Paul Levine, Director of Student Life**
 - 1. JD, Announced new staff members
 - a) Paul Levine
 - b) Trevor Utton

B. Lyndon FAIR

1. Rawniesha Davis, Student Representative
 - a) One of three student leaders
 - b) Why do you want these flags & What do you hope to accomplish,
 - (1) Josh Dick, Gardening, it would be really good to fly those flag, they can represent the student body and myself feel included
 - (2) Jasmyn Wilkinson, 2023 REP, Flying these flags for me at least are for people already on campus and that we are an inclusive campus
 - (3) David Pardy, Gaming, SGA previously helped and funded the NVUnity club blm flag
 - c) Where flags have been flown negative repercussions have occurred, how has the SGA thought about this
 - (1) Josh Dick, Gardening, have a discussion with the person and help them understand what we want our school to be, in addition if we put these flags up in coming students will see what we stand for, and what our morals are.
 - (2) Brianna Orin, Twilight, we should talk to public safety to make sure that things will be taken seriously.
 - (3) Gill Macdonald, President, flag etiquette would be put in place IF flags are flown

C. Student Diversity Equity and Inclusion Committee

1. Sabra and Rawniesha,
 - a) Showed and read anti-racism pledge
 - b) Explained the previous questions/concerns
 - (1) Legal thresholds
 - (2) What do they want to gain

D. Financial Update

1. Available
 - a) \$67,868.91
2. Total
 - a) \$93,968.91

VI. DISCUSSION AND ACTION ITEMS

A. Winter Ball

1. Presented by Gill Macdonald and Patrick Wickstrom

- a) Semi-formal for lyndon, payed for by the SGA provide Transportation, cash bar, dj,
- b) A fun night to get over the winter blues
(1) 7,500
- c) Questions
 - (1) Jesse Munroe, Ultimate, how does that break down?
 - (2) Gill Macdonald, President, It is an estimate based off of other events that we do on this campus
 - (3) Patrick Wickstrom, Financial Controller, We want to go as far as we can for this event
 - (4) Gill aMcDonald, President, Most of the incoming class did not have a prom,
 - (5) Patrick Wickstrom, FIancial Controller, We used to do this 10 years ago it was a AMS tradition
 - (6) Jasmyn Wilkinson, 2023 Rep , will outside guest be welcomed to this event?
 - (7) It depends on the current covid guidelines at the time
- 2. Motion to move to voting
 - a) First: Jesse Monroe, Ultimate
 - b) Second: Alex Huff, Model UN
 - c) Call: David Pardy, Gaming
- 3. Moton to vote
 - a) First: Alex Huff, Model UN
 - b) Second: Jasmyn Wilkinson, 2023 REP
 - c) Call: David PArdy, Gaming
(1) All in favor: Approved

VII. OTHER BUSINESS

A. Gill Macdonald, President

- 1. Administration offered that any club that holds an event during admissions day November 13th.
 - a) You need to email Neda by Friday with your plans.

VIII. CLUB AND COMMITTEE UPDATES

- A. 10%- No New Updates
- B. Dance Ensemble- november 13t fall recital at 7pm in twilight theater
- C. MESIA- doing sound for the chili cook off
- D. Gaming- No New Updates

- E. Gardening- spring pulps planting event in two week 13th 12pm veterans park, putting up christmas light**
- F. Critic- no new updates**
- G. Model UN- harvard is not hosting online, currently discussion options and costs**
- H. Outing- No New Updates**
- I. Ski and ride- chilli cook off**
- J. Twilight- No New Updates**
- K. Film Appreciation- no new updates**
- L. WWLR- new SGA rep, successful event at Halloweek in the Park**
- M. Student Investment- No new Updates**
- N. Ultimate- Tournament**
- O. Rigby- No New Updates**
- P. SPorts medicine- planning meeting dates and creating executive board**
- Q. AMS- 27 students are going to the great lakes science imposium, talent show sign ups, general board meeting tomorrow at 7pm**
- R. SAAC- successful trunk or treat**
- S. PL- november 9th plant pet, November16th game hub.**
- T. CAB- general board meeting are now every friday at 5**
- U. Jazmyn Wilkinsom - No New Updates**
- V. Patrick Wickstrom- updates on finances, fill out the 49900 suggestion form**
- W. Katie Flannigan-**
- X. Gill McDonald-**

IX. ADJOURN

- A. Motion to End the Meeting**
 - a) Motion:**
 - b) Second:**
 - c) Call:**
 - (1) All in Favor**
- 2. Meeting ended at 8:55**